
Director 
Division of Records & Reporting, 

02 0 7 VS -S Lc 

To who it may concern, I ani writing in response to a notice I was sent (enclosed) 
regarding an application for sewer service. I am completely opposed to this sewer utility 
application approval!!! Many of us on the island have just paid a great deal of money to 
have new septic systems installed in our new homes, and I have no desire to be placed on 
sewer. No doubt there will be an additional expensive hook up fee fiom these same 
people who charge $5000.00 to hook up to thg water service on the island!! 

Sewer service would also create a co$centrated sewer smell at the processing 
plant which would lower our property value$ and create an unending odor problem that I 
am sure you will receive endless complaints athut. My neighbors on Bocilla Drive are 
all opposed to this sewer application, and we hope you will take ow opinions into 
consideration and deny this application! ' 
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,#, Sincerely, 

Blake D. Monroe 
480 Bocilla Drive 
Don Pedro Island, F1. 
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